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Oakhill Nurses WIN BVNA competition

Our team of Registered Veterinary Nurses have been celebrating winning first
place in the BVNA ?Best Display Showing the role of the Veterinary Nurse'
competition.

May is BVNA Veterinary Nursing Awareness Month in which Veterinary Nurses and their practices across the country celebrate
their role by taking part in anumber of activities and competitions run by the BVNA, which demonstrate their important

qualifications.

During the month, our nurses took part in World Horse Welfare Penny Farm Dog show, by offering free weight checks on their
Oakhill stand and discussing the importance of preventative healthcare with dog owners.

Each client who attended a nurse clinic throughout May was entered into a free prize draw to win some great prizes.
Every year, the nurses create decorative displays for each branch, highlighting the role of the veterinary nurse. The year's displays
consisted of a colourful A-Z of veterinary nursing theme, explaining the vet nurse qualification and the services they are qualified to

offer in branch.

It was recently announced that our Conway Drive branch had won first prize in the BVNA Best Display ?Showing the role of the
Veterinary Nurse

WEell done to our fantastic team of veterinary nurses!
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